
Newsletter
Friday 1st April 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have come to end of another busy term here at Beaver Green.  We have had some fantastic learning experiences 

happening this term.  It has been great to see a return to a more ‘normal’ way of life at school, with children being able to attend 

assemblies, workshops and go on school trips - finally.  We have even enjoyed some lovely sunshine and some snow!  

Personally, I am hoping the sunshine returns.

As you will be aware from the letter you received earlier in the week, we have three members of staff who are sadly leaving us 

today, as they embark on new adventures.  We will be very sad to say goodbye to Miss Salter, Mrs Thomas and Becky, all of 

whom have been a great asset to the Beaver Green team over the years.  Good luck to you all in your new ventures.

We look forward to returning to school in Term 5, we return on Tuesday 19th April.   At the start of this term we will inform you of 

all the events that will be taking place during Term 5 and 6.  We will be holding parent consultations in Term 5, these will be 

Tuesday 26th April and Thursday 28th April, look out for more information about this at the start of next term.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Easter, I hope you have a restful break from school and get to spend 

some time with family and friends.

Mrs Oakley.



Parents Conduct

DEPARTMENT FOR EDUCATION GUIDANCE

Sometimes aggressive or abusive behaviour from a parent 

can present a risk to staff and children. School premises are 

private property and parents will generally have permission 

from the school to be on school premises. However, in 

cases of abuse or threats to staff, pupils or other 

parents, schools may ban parents from entering the 

school. 

It is also an offence under section 547 of the Education Act 

1997 for any person (including a parent) to cause a 

nuisance or disturbance on school premises. The police 

may be called to assist the school in removing a parent 

but local authorities and governing bodies may also 

authorise a person to remove a person if they have 

reasonable cause to believe that the person is causing a 

nuisance or a disturbance.

It has been brought to my attention that 

some parents have sadly been verbally 

aggressive towards members of our staff.

It is not acceptable for parents to be 

swearing and/or shouting at any members 

of staff.  Children are also present when 

this has happened and that is upsetting 

and frightening for the children who have 

witnessed such behaviour.

We have an open door policy at Beaver 

Green and we are always happy to discuss 

your concerns, but we will not tolerate 

aggressive behaviour.  Please read the 

guidance from the department of education 

regarding this.  



School Updates

Warmer Weather
As we are approaching 

the season for warmer 

weather can we please 

remind you that all 

children will need a 

water bottle, sun cream 

applied before leaving 

home and a sun hat.

Thank you.

Click the picture above for more 

information about supporting your 

child with anxiety.

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/a-z-guide/anxiety/


Certificates given for Beaver Green Values

Dragonfly Class

Freddy- Kindness.

Mya- Courage.

Butterfly Class

Jaxson - Kindness

Francy - Courage

Ladybird Class

Elena - Kindness

Harry - Courage

Bumblebee Class

Lucy - Courage

Zofia - Kindness

Sam Lloyd

Penelope - Kindness

Eloise - Courage

Craig Smith

Alfie D - Kindness

Taylan - Respect

David Wiesner

Layla - Respect

Violet - Respect

Mac Barnett

Ollie D - Respect

Ella - Courage



Certificates given for Beaver Green  Core Values

Rachel Bright

Paisley-Jo - Respect

Percy - Respect

Jessica Wilson

Logan - Respect

Arthur- Kindness

Ross Mackenzie

Shrujan - Respect 

Meh Hang - Courage

Vashti Hardy

Eden - Courage

Max - Kindness

Maz Evans

Tyler - Courage

Lyliah - Respect

Onjali Rauf

Archie - Respect

Lillie M - Courage 

Benjamin Zephaniah

Oana - Respect

Harley - Respect

Jennifer Killick

Byron - Kindness

Rosie - Courage



Star of the Week - Nursery

Star of the week this week in 

Dragonfly room is Rose-ann. 

Rose-ann has worked really hard 

this week to follow instructions and 

use amazing speech when 

describing our story of the week. 

Well done Rose-ann. 



Star of the Week - Reception

Subim is Bumblebee Class star of 

the week. He has created a 

beautiful Easter card. He worked 

really hard to paint an Easter egg 

and decorate it with different 

patterns. Well done Subim!

Toby is Ladybird Class star of 

the week.  The midday 

supervisors have commented 

on his very polite manners and  

behaviour in the hall.  Well 

done Toby, you made us really 

proud!



Star of the Week - Year 1

Star of the week 

in Craig Smith 

class is Freya. 

Freya wrote 

great instructions 

for making 

chocolate 

baskets using 

time connectives 

and bossy verbs!

Star of the week 

in Sam Lloyd 

class is Tina for 

using imperative 

verbs.



Star of the Week - Year 2

Star of the week for Wiesner Class 

goes to Mason for using a clear, 

expressive voice when performing 

poetry. Well done!

Star of the week for Barnett class is 

Jessica. She has been working so 

hard with her handwriting and her 

artistic skills. Good job Jessica!



Learning in Term 4 - Year 3

Indigenous Artwork

Marbling Fun during Holi!

Holi Cards!

We had a fantastic time learning 

about Oceania!

We used a map 

to learn about 

the cities in 

Australia!

Did you know?

● Oceania is the smallest continent in 

the world by land area.

● Australia is wider than the moon.

● Uluru in Australia is the largest 

rock monolith in the world.

We found out all about these lovely 

creatures….quokkas!

They are so friendly.

Our trip to Singleton Environment Centre!

We painted 
pebbles using 
cotton buds!

Sydney 

Opera 

House!



Star of the Week - Year 3

Our Star of the Week is Laura Jane for 

Working so hard to improve her handwriting!

Congratulations, you are a super star!

All of the children in Bright Class 

are Miss Salter’s Stars of the Week. 

You have been a fantastic class to 

work with and I am so very proud of 

each and every one of you. Keep 

those smiles shining ‘Bright’!



Star of the Week - Year 4

Star of the week in Ross Mackenzie class this 

week is Harry H. Harry has shown an 

impressive attitude towards his learning and 

loves a good challenge! His cheeky personality 

never fails to brighten my day. Well done 

Harry!

The Star of the Week in Hardy Class this week is Heidi. 

When walking to the Singleton Environment Centre her 

behaviour was fantastic and she had a superb afternoon.

Well done Heidi!



Star of the Week - Year 5

Rauf’s star of the week goes to Max. Max 

has ended this term with some fantastic 

work! He has written a brilliant 

description in English and has worked 

hard to include all the features we have 

spoken about. Well 

done Max. 

The Evans star of the week is Jess.  Jess 

has worked well in English this week 

and has written a beautiful description.  

Well done Jess. Keep up the good work.



Star of the Week - Year 6

The Star of the Week in Killick Class is 

Joshua for using superb sentence openers 

and fantastic vocabulary when writing a 

description about Candyland. Well done 

Joshua.

The Star of the Week in Zephaniah Class is 

Jazmin for her incredible drive to always do 

her best and be the best she can be. She is 

kind and thoughtful towards others, helpful 

and supportive. What an absolutely fantastic 

role model she is to the rest of the class! Well 

done Jazmin!


